
From: Varun <varun.mirlay@helyxon.com>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 21:25:28 IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: Condolences

Respected Dr. Soumya Swaminathan :

On behalf of HELYXON,  I.I.T. Madras Research Park we convey our heartfelt condolences to hear the sad news about your
father passing away. 

Personally I do feel that he was an inspiration to many and loss that is not easy to deal with. Thus , hoping that you recover
from the loss , I  convey my feelings for you and your family. 

Sincerely. 

Varun.R.Mirlay 

Sent from Outlook for Android

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

